
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Denounces Israeli Entity’s Government Head, Calls to Support
Palestinian People

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers' Alliance, strongly denounce the

statements  made  by  the  head  of  the  israeli  entity’s  government,  advocating  for  the

establishment of a Palestinian state on the lands of Saudi Arabia and other Arab nations.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem considered such provocative rhetoric constitutes a blatant violation of

international norms and agreements.

In  this  context  Sayyid  Al-Hakeem  urged  the  international  community,  human  rights  and

humanitarian organizations, the Organization of Islamic Cooperation, and the Arab League to

stand with the oppressed Palestinian people, reject these schemes, and put an end to them as

they threaten the security and stability of the region.

Sayyid  Al-Hakeem  affirmed  the  importance  of  standing  together  against  these  suspicious

statements and agendas, calling on all freedom-loving people to exert extra effort to support

the  Palestinian  cause  and  disrupt  such  attempts  trying  to  undermine  the  rights  of  the

Palestinian people.


